
It's finally summer!
Hey Key Clubbers! It's June, and

that either means you all are

relaxing and catching your

breath from school or you're

packing your schedules with lots

of activities! Either way, this

season is the perfect time to

serve your communities and

represent Key Club outside of

school! 

Reminders:
Attend Division Council Meetings if

your Lieutenant Governor is hosting

one. This is a great way to meet new

people who are passionate about

service!

Plan for Fall Rally 2019 and DCON

2020! Fall Rally is October 19th, and

DCON is March 20th.

Pay your club dues! They become

payable on October 1st. Remember to

pay by November 1st for the Early Bird

Dues award!

Work for your community this summer!

Whether you serve by yourself or with

some friends, you'll make memories

and change people's lives!
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What am I doing?
This summer, I am making a document of

several different fundraiser ideas for you all!

Part of my campaign was to make sure that

having ideas to raise money is not a

problem for the K-T District. The document

will include:

- Descriptions of the ideas

- Step-by-step instructions on how I would

conduct them

- Tips and tricks for success

Expect to see this document by the start of

the school year!

As always, contact me if you need anything:

(931) 449-9457

email: akanee@ktkey.org

ig: @akaneeangel

Here is my school club's new board!


